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CERTIFIED MAIL- RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Mr. Wayne Bitner, Acting Chief, Restoration Section 
3 77 MSG/CEANR 
2050 Wyoming Blvd., Suite 118 
Kirtland AFB, NM 87117-5270 

RE: REQUEST FOR TIME EXTENSION 

DAVE MARTIN 
Secretary 

RAJ SOLOMON, P.E. 
Deputy Secretary 

2009 RESOURCE CONSERVATION AND RECOVERY ACT FACILITY 
INVESTIGATION REPORT FOR SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT UNIT WP-
026, SEWAGE LAGOONS AND GOLF COURSE MAIN POND, SEPTEMBER 
2009, KIRTLAND AIR FORCE BASE, EPA ID# NM9570024423 
HWB-KAFB-09-011 

Dear Mr. Bitner: 

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) received an extension request from 
Kirtland Air Force Base (Permittee) regarding Solid Waste Management Unit WP-026, Sewage 
Lagoons and Golf Course Main Pond. The Permittee requested a six-month time extension 
request due to the development and submission of work plans for the installation of two 
additional regional monitoring wells and four additional perched aquifer monitoring wells. 
NMED hereby approves the request for extension that allows the Permittee to submit the work 
plans no later than June 20, 2011. 
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If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact William McDonald of my staff at 
(505) 222-9582. 

Sincerely, 

hn E. Kieling 
Program Manager 
Permits Management Program 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 

cc: W. Moats, NMED, HWB 
W. McDonald, NMED, HWB 
L. King, EPA-Region 6 (6PD-N) 
File: Reading and KAFB 2011 


